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As of 2/18/2013: 

 

EE—2 

PRE-K—61 

KINDER—61 

1
ST

—67 

2
ND

—71 

3
RD

—61 

4
TH

—65 

5
TH

—61 

 

TOTAL---449 

 

    

 

Report Cards went home on the 20
th

.   

 

Tonya Poindexter presented STAAR information to our parents on the evening of the 18
th

.  At 

this meeting, parents learned about the confidential student report as well as the new passing 

standards for the new testing program. This information was mailed home to parents who were 

unable to attend.  

 

Grade level teams continue to meet every Friday to discuss benchmark data and their RTI 

schedules for each upcoming week. 

 

After- school tutorials are in full swing. We have about 50 students staying for extra help. 

 

The fourth and fifth grades took their Mock STAAR tests on the 19
th

 and 20
th

.  

 

Texas Public Schools Week is scheduled for March 4
th

-8
th

.  Activities are being scheduled to 

show-case our students’ learning activities and to encourage parental involvement. Open House 

is tentatively scheduled for Thursday, the 7
th

.  The first grade will be presenting a program 

celebrating Dr. Seuss’ birthday and the Read across America initiative.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


